
 

 

 

Our Church Nursery: Basics for Parents 

Welcome to our Nursery! It is our goal of First Unitarian Universalist Church of San Antonio to provide a 

safe, comfortable and nurturing environment for your child. We also want you to feel secure about your 

child’s well-being while you attend services and activities. Parents may stay with their children in the 

nursery to help them feel more comfortable in their new surroundings and of course may drop in at any 

time.  

Quick List!  

 Children from infants up to and including age three are accepted for care in the nursery. 

Children who are three years old and toilet trained are welcome in the 9:30-10:30 am PreK class 

and will be taken by staff to the nursery at 10:30.    

 Children above nursery age are not allowed in the nursery on Sunday mornings.  

 Nursery caregivers will not accept children that are ill. Please do not bring your child if they have 

been ill within the past 24 hours.  

 Nursery volunteers will not give medication to children.  

 There should always be a minimum of two nursery caregivers present. If a scheduled caregiver is 

sick, we may call upon parents or other qualified adults to fill in. 

 Essentials bags (diapers, sippy cups, clothing, etc.) need to be clearly labeled with the name of 

the parent or child. All of the items in the bag should also be clearly labeled with the name or 

initials of your child. 

 It is common for children to cry when you leave. Normally, the children will calm down in just a 

few minutes. If your child continues to be upset for 10 minutes (or sooner by parent’s request) 

with no sign of calming down, a nursery volunteer will call you.  

 Please leave toys and other personal items at home except those that are needed for comfort. 

 Children will only be released to a properly identified and preauthorized adult. 

 

You can see our full nursery policies at uusat.org under the “Children and Teens” tab 

Please feel free to contact the director of Lifespan Religious Education to address any and all comments, 

questions and/or concerns you may have regarding the Nursery at First Unitarian Universalist Church.  

 

Dr. Sheri Phillabaum 

Director of Lifespan Religious Education, First UU San Antonio 

dlre@uusat.org 


